

May 30, 2022 Jen Pastorius Old East Village BIA Manager

Dear Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee,

Please find this letter in support of the Centre Stager Patio Grant Business Case that will be discussed at the June 7, SPPC meeting.

The OEV BIA believes that working again through recovery with the City of London will be beneficial to all parties involved, especially as we shift to in-person events and look to utilize a variety of spaces (indoor and outdoor) once again.

With my permission, please place the Centre Stage Patio Grant Business Case on the public agenda.

Sincerely,

Jen Pastorius

Old East Village BIA Manager